
     
 

 

 
 

NEWSLETTER – NOVEMBER 2023 
Welcome back. We hope you had a good half term holiday.  

 

PARENT GOVERNOR 

We are delighted to confirm that Kholah Khan has been appointed as a Parent Governor. Kholah has 

children in Year 6 and Year 4, as well as an older child that left recently to go to secondary school. 

She has had a long relationship with the school and is looking forward to the opportunity to work 

with the governors to support our school community.  

 

PARENTS EVENINGS THIS WEEK 

If you have not yet booked your parents meeting for this term, please pop into the school office or 

call so we can check which appointment dates / times are still available.  

 

STAFF TRAINING DAY CLOSURE – THIS FRIDAY 

We are closed this Friday (10th November) for the first of our staff training days this year. Please 

see the calendar on the back of this newsletter which lists all the term dates and training days.  

 

DIWALI PARTIES 

We will be having class parties on Monday 13th November to celebrate Diwali. We will be providing 

all of the food. 

 

REMINDER: FLU VACCINE 

Only 20% of our families have booked the flu vaccine on 23rd November. If you have not yet booked 

and would like your child to have the vaccine, please book via the following link - 

https://www.sheffieldchildrensvaccinations.co.uk/Forms/Flu. The unique school code for Sharrow 

is SF134302. Alternatively, you can give consent by phone on 0114 305 3291.  

 

REMINDER: EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBERS AND ADDRESSES 

Please remember to let the office know if you (or your emergency contacts) have changed your 

phone number. If you are moving house, please bring in proof of your new address (council tax / 

utility bill / rental agreement / mortgage document) so we can update this on our system.  It is vital 

we have the correct address for you for the free school meal checks and also for secondary school 

applications.  

 

REMINDER: PRIMARY ADMISSION SEPTEMBER 2024 

If your child was born between 1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020, you need to be applying for 

a school place for Reception before 15 January 2024. Remember - even if your child attends 

Sharrow Nursery, you still need to apply for a school place.  Please talk to the Nursery team if you 

would like some support with this process.  
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